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Law Week Colorado Interviews Denver Partner About Remote
Work Beyond the Pandemic

News

2.26.21


In an interview with Law Week Colorado, Kristin White discusses how a majority of the state’s

employers plan to let their employees work from home after pandemic restrictions are lifted. Many

of these employers are now seeking advice on implementing permanent remote work

arrangements, and Kristin is encouraging them to think about establishing a comprehensive work-

from-home or telework policy to define expectations around work hours, breaks and overtime,

productivity, use of technology, data privacy and cybersecurity.

To read the article visit Law Week Colorado (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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